July 10, 2012
John MacKenzie, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
The Estates at Glendale Unit 1 
Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 7-10-12 (B19/D027)

Dear Mr. MacKenzie,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 07/03/12, the above referenced plan can not be approved until the following comments are addressed. 

· Water blocks should be placed at North Star Lane NE and Moon Dust Lane NE.  Please revise proposed street flow and inlet calculations. 

· Inlet number 5 (west) on Moon Dust Lane should be #6 and Inlet number 6 (east) should be #7 on the color exhibit.
· The proposed contour “05” is missing along Glendale Avenue NE.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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